Ebene Branch Temporary Closure

Our Ebene branch will temporarily close whilst we perform essential maintenance
and renovation works.

Closure Period: Saturday 19""— 26" November 2022

Reopening: Monday 28" November 2022

The ATM will remain operational for cash withdrawals, however should you need
to use branch services during this period, please visit any of our other branches
located in Bagatelle Mall, Curepipe or Port Louis. We apologise in advance for any
inconvenience this may cause you.

For more information, please call our Customer Service on 800-1234 (from 8am to
10pm) or email us on hsbcmauritius@hsbc.co.mu
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